
Military Surface Deployment and Distribution Command 

Customer Advisory 

JUNE 7, 2021 

CA-21-06-07/0047 
 

 

Subject:  Road construction delaying access to Sierra Army Depot 

 

Purpose: To inform Transportation Service Providers to plan additional time for 

commercial truck entry to Sierra Army Depot. 

 

Be Advised: There will be one-way controlled traffic for all commercial vehicles 

entering Sierra Army Depot for all deliveries and pick-ups from Monday June 6th – 

Saturday June 26th. There will be construction on Susanville Road/A25 which is the 

only access point to Sierra Army Depot. Commercial vehicles will be escorted by 

pilot vehicles through the construction areas. Low profile vehicles and trailers will 

need to take caution while driving on the uneven surfaces. Traffic will be slower and 

moving machinery may cause delays. Please note that due to delays in road 

construction, trucks arriving outside of the shipping and receiving hours will have to 

wait until the next working business day. Shipping and receiving hours (Monday – 

Thursday 0630-1430; closed for lunch from 1130-1200 and closed Fridays) will 

remain the same.  

 

POC: Public Affairs Office (530) 827-4343; usarmy.sierra.tacom.mbx.siad-

pao@mail.mil 

 

Expiration: June 26th, 2021 


